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Manning Supplies creating more job opportunities 
Ft.Pierce, FL, Sept 13 ----- Local manufacture plant Manning Supplies has announced today, the hiring of 20 new workers for the plant.  These newly employed workers will be building precast concrete walls, constructing shell packages, and working on pre-hung door manufacturing.  Company executives have taken the initiative to find more help due to the number of hurricanes materializing in the waters of the Caribbean.  
“ I am extremely satisfied with the newly acquired employees for our company, they will help us continue to produce the best storm walls in Florida,” stated Ray Sloan, assistant manager of the company.  New employee Orlando Rigs had this to say about his new job, “ This is great for me and my family I am excited to start on the tasks ahead.”  Even the mayor of Ft.Pierce is excited about the new jobs in the city. “ As a leader of my community it is always pleasing to know that our companies are continuously acquiring new members,” stated Robert J. Benton III, the mayor of Ft.Pierce.
Manning Building Supplies is the leading source for all your contractor construction materials and building supplies. Since the 1970's, Manning has provided full-service building supply solutions to the Southeastern United States. Present day, Manning is one of the nation's largest distributors of building materials, lumber, trusses and Quick Wall precast concrete homes and buildings.
